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U.S. Ambassador to Ukraine, Advocates for
People with Disabilities to Be Honored at
October Awards Dinner

The EGR Schools Foundation's Community Service and Distinguished Alumni Awards Dinner will
be held on Wednesday, October 16, 2024.

This year's Distinguished Alumni honoree will be U.S. Ambassador to Ukraine Bridget Brink, who
graduated from East Grand Rapids High School in 1987.

This year's Community Service honorees will be Leslie (Wiener) Hooker and Suzanne (Schuler)
Wilcox. Hooker and Wilcox are being honored for their years of work and advocacy on behalf of
people with disabilities. In 2018, Hooker and Wilcox founded Beer City Dog Biscuits, a West
Michigan company whose core mission is empowering people with disabilities.

More details, including sponsorship opportunities and tickets, will be available on the Awards
Dinner page of our website soon!

Reunions, Homecoming This Summer and Fall

¢ Homecoming | October 4

e Class of 1954 | June 28-29

e Class of 1964 | August 23-24
e Class of 1969 | July 19-21

e Class of 1974 | September 14
e Class of 1984 | October 19

e Class of 1994 | October 18

e Class of 1999 | October 5

e Class of 2004 | September 28
¢ Class of 2009 | Fall TBD

e Class of 2014 | November 30

Find more reunion information on our Events and Class News pages. If your class year is not listed (1949,
1959, 1979, 1989, 2019) please contact us to let us know your reunion plans. The Foundation provides
reunion planning support for all East classes. Contact Maria Allen, Alumni Relations Coordinator, for more
information.

One Hundred Years of Pioneers

Congratulations to the class of 2024, the 100th graduating class from East Grand Rapids High
School. Thanks to our donors, in the class of 2024's years from kindergarten through graduation,
the Foundation contributed more than $5 million to their education!

If you'd like to donate to the Foundation in honor of the 100th graduating_class, your graduating
class, or an individual graduate, you can do so quickly and easily on our Donate page.

Spring Performing Arts Roundup




